
 

 
 

Pre-U and AS Level Results - Thursday 16 August 2018 
 

 
Pre-U (Global Perspectives) Results will be available for you to collect from the upper 
floor of the School Library between 10.00 a.m. and 10.30 a.m. 
 
All U6 doing retakes of AS Units will receive their results at the same time as their A 
Level Units: between 8.30 a.m. and 10.30 a.m. 

 
 
Please park in the lower car park by the sports field and enter the school by the main reception 
door. 
 
 
If you are away on holiday and therefore unable to collect your results, they will be posted to 
your home address.  You may telephone school between 10.30 a.m. and 11.30 a.m. only if 
you are unable to collect the envelope. You must have previously emailed Mr Odell to confirm 
you will be telephoning for your results. Please note if you are telephoning for your results 
you will only be given your overall subject grades and not specific unit/component information. 
All your result information will be included in your result envelope that will be posted to your 
home.  
 
Somebody else can collect your results envelope on your behalf only if you have previously 
given written consent to the exams office via email (see below). 
 
Staff will be available in school to give advice should you need it. 
 
All your results can be collected in school.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact a member of the Exams Office. 
 
Exams Office 
exams@shsk.org.uk 
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